
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: Tuesday 9th April 2024 

 

By Annette Kingsley-Scott 

 

While I was on Facebook the other day a  memory popped up from 8 years ago from taking the 

cross to the Good Friday witness service where The Cube now stands. On Easter Sunday, I 

asked the 2 participants to recreate it. 

 

  

It made me think of how often we don't notice things changing around us, especially things we 

see so frequently, including in my case the ever increasing grey hairs! 

 

The redesigned flowerbed also shows as much promise and in 8 years time will be fully 

established and will have flourished into something we can only imagine and hope for at the 

moment. 

 
 

Life for all of us will be different in 8 years time and only God knows the full plan he has for each 

and everyone one of us, but we can all hope and pray that peace spreads across our country 

and the whole world. 


